
2/5/2017 

Reference – Business Broker 

REGARDING MR. PETE SMITH 

I hired Mr. Pete Smith of C&S Associates in the Fall of 2016 to sell my business, Tennessee 

Electric Motor.  I was extremely pleased with the whole transaction.   

Pete’s experience and knowledge of the process and details made for a less stressful and 

speedy contract.   

The negotiations and contract were finalized and the business sold on January 31, 2017. 

I highly recommend Pete Smith as a professional who made the complicated transaction so 

much easier to understand and complete. 

Sincerely, 

Edwin Grant 

Ed22Grant@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

EDWIN GRANT 
3930 Otter Creek Bend Circle 

Ft. Myers, FL  33905 


